
PHANTOM VETTES 

August 2015 Meeting Minutes 

Meeting opened by President Mary Mathis with 13 members present at 
Fuddruckers on the west side. 

Officer’s Report: 

Secretary: Meeting minutes from July were posted on the website and 
approved by membership. 

Treasurer’s Report: Becky Minton gave the monthly expense report as 
well as the income and expenses from the Ken Daby Great Summer 
Escape. 

Governor’s Report: Dave Minton reported that the joint NCCC event is 
scheduled as of now in Laughlin Nevada.  We need to nominate a 
Governor in September for the upcoming year, Dave agreed a motion and 
vote to re-elect Dave Minton as Governor for 2016. Congratulations Dave. 

Webmaster report: Bob just doesn’t have the time to dedicate to the 
website so Mary asked for volunteers to handle it…. John Bishop agreed to 
be our webmaster. Thank you John. 

Recap of Past Events: 

•Recap of Ken Daby GSE had a great turnout we would like to thank 
Thunder Vette Set for traveling to our event and supporting NCCC events 
in the region.  Our hospitality room had approximately 40 people 
throughout the evening and the fellowshipping was great. 

• Ice Cream Social for July at Cold Stone Creamery on Mesa had a good 
turnout we even had members from Alamogordo show up to eat Ice 
cream with us, it was such an enjoyable afternoon. 

Upcoming Events: 

•September 13th Last Ice cream social of the summer will be at 6:00 pm 
place to be determined please check the website for information.  



•October 2-3: Early Times Car Club will have the Rod Run to Ruidoso 
Downs. Mary has booked us at Inn of the Mountain Gods with fantastic 
rates, Thank You Mary. We hope to have a good turnout of Corvettes 
from the El Paso area for this show as Early Times is allowing all years of 
Corvettes as the featured car.   

•Our monthly meeting for October was to be held in Ruidoso with 
breakfast at K-Bob’s, but due to lack of participation, the October 
meeting will be held in El Paso on October 13th at the Great American 
on Mesa Hills. 

•Several upcoming events in Cottonwood Arizona monopoly run and 
Thunder Vette Set Has a rally and car show November 7th make sure to 
show your support by participating in fellow clubs events. 

•October 13th meeting will be nominations of Officers please think about 
taking an office in your club for the upcoming year. Elections at the 
November meeting. 

•Our Mission Valley Rally is October 24th  please register with Dave for 
this event. 

Open Forum: 

•Mary would like to see a page on our website dedicated to the Ken Daby 
GSE with results and photos of the current as well as previous years. 
Dave and John will work on this. 

•Next Meeting September 8th at Leo’s on Remcon on the West Side dinner 
at 6 pm and meeting at 7 pm. 

•Motion to adjourn meeting. 

  


